From:

To: City Counci

Subject: Sebastopol Community Cultural Center
Date: Friday, March 15, 2024 12:09:32 PM

Please do not cut financial support to the Sebastopol Community Cultural Centerll It
is one of the things that brings vibrancy and excitement to this City and provides a
cultural "voice" we desperately need!! It helps make Sebastopol a "destination" for
people outside the City. They come for the events. Ironically, if you cut support and
the Center closes you will be reducing the positive financial impact it has on the City.

Thank you,
Susan Larson

Susan Larson





